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Clearing the Hurdles!  
Whew!!! Good Bye 2020! 

Have you ever been on a roller coaster ride, 

and just couldn’t wait till it ended so that you 

could get off? Well, that’s 2020!  

But, when you look back with clear vision, 

God’s hand was always there to meet every 

need! That is the God that we serve. You may 

not always see HIS hand, but He is always 

there.  

 

My prayer for 2021 is for God to reveal 

Himself more than ever before! Would you join 

me in praying for God’s presence to be more 

evident in our lives, ministries, families, 

communities and nation. He desires to be 

glorified, so give Him praise! If we don’t, the 

rocks might do it for us.  

Luke 19:39-40 
 

 

Furthering HIS Kingdom,  

Pastor Mitch 

 

 

 

 

 
 

1 Chronicles 16:11-12 
Look to the Lord and His strength; seek His face 
always.  Remember the wonders He has done, His 

miracles, and the judgments He pronounced. 



December – Deacons of the Month 

Steve Davis, Bill Carroll, and Larry Holt  
 

January – God’s Grocery 

3 -  Canned spaghetti/ravioli 

10 - Peanut butter and jelly 

17 - Rice 

24 - Granola or Cereal bars and Oatmeal 

31- Box noodles & pasta sauce 
 

 

 

 

A friendly reminder that the Lottie 

Moon Post Office will be open until 

Dec. 20th. There will be a drop off 

point in the church foyer, as well as, 

the drop box at the office. Please 

include monies in a marked envelope 

or check designated for Lottie Moon 

Christmas Offering. 


